
NO PARKING AREA
WITHIN THE BLACK LINES

It‘s OK to park directly in front of the center.

Parking on Eunice Street is limited to 2 
hours on weekdays.

Students, kindly do not park in the
parking lot on weekdays.

Please be kind to our neighbors 
and support our school by not 
parking within the black lines.

Leave space for the neighbors.

Don’t take the last space.


